
Cats in Crisis Lincoln Trustees Report for Sept 2017 to Sept 2018 

 

The Trustees of Cats in Crisis are satisfied that the Charity has fulfilled its aim over the past 

year.  

Lucy & Gavin Avery (founders of Cats in Crisis) sold their house and purchased a new home 

(with land) in August 2018, which included relocating the Rescue in the hope of expanding in 

the future.   

Cats in Crisis has supported many cat owners and the public with lost and found advice and 
support with welfare issues. We remain keen to continue to help, directly and indirectly, 
with the welfare of cats in the Lincoln area. 
 
 
Lucy Avery 
 
Chair of Trustees. 
 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 


